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Library Board
Scenic Regional
Elects Officers

Earl Souders of Gasco-
nade County was elected
president of the Scenic
Regional Library Board at
the July 20 meeting.

Other regional officers
for the coming year will
be Mrs. George A. De-
tchemendy of Franklin
county, first vice presi-
dent, and Mrs. Gilbert
Schade of Warren County
second vice president.

The Scenic Regional Li-
brary Board is made up of
the county library boards
of Franklin, Gasconade
and Warren counties. Ap-
pointments to the boards
are made by the County
Courts of each of these
counties.

Officers of each county
‘board were also elected
at the July 20 meeting.
Board members and offi-
cers are as follows:

Franklin County: Mrs.
Louis C. Michie of St.
Claire, president, Harry
Slocum of New Haven,
treasurer, Mrs. George A.
Detchemendy of Pacific,
and Harrison M. Eaton,
County Superintendent
of School’s ex officer.

Gasconade County:
John Lone of Hermann,
president, Mrs. Gene
Price of Owensville, vice
president, Mrs. Bev Tay-
lor of Hermann, treasur-
er, and Earl Souders.

Warren County: Mrs.
Anthony Westhoff of
Marthasville, president,
Mrs. Wm. L. Early of
Warrenton, vice presi-
dent, T. J. Schweissguth
of Dutzow, treasurer, and
Mrs. Gilbert Schade.



